
Lewiston Consolidated Schools 

School Board Workshop Meeting Minutes 

June 5, 2019 

 

The Lewiston School Board District 69 held a workshop on Wednesday, June 5th, at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Lewiston Consolidated Schools Library.  This workshop was open to the public and preceded 

in notice as required by law.  The meeting was called to order by Vice President Larry Husa.  

Roll call found the following members to be present: Husa, Janssen, Rinne, Schuster, and 

Searcey.  Absent Excused: Rule. Absent: none.  Also present: Lewiston Foundation Board 

Members, Nebraska Community Foundation Representatives, Rick Kentfield, and two guests. 

Moved by Rinne and seconded by Searcey “to approve the agenda as presented.”  Those voting 

in favor of said motion: Janssen, Rinne, Schuster, Searcey, and Husa.  Those opposed: none.  

Motion passed, 5-0. 

Jeff Emanuel, President, Nemaha Sports Construction presented information about a track and 

field project on behalf of the Nebraska Community Foundation. Michael Fakler, Owner & 

Architect, Fakler Architects, L.L.C. presented information about a new agriculture on behalf of 

the Lewiston School Foundation.  Rick Kentfield presented financial information on behalf of 

the Lewiston Consolidated Schools. 

Discussion was held regarding future projects and partnerships. 

Moved by Rinne and seconded by Janssen “to adjourn at 10:05 p.m.”.  Those voting in favor of 

said motion:  Schuster, Searcey, Husa, Janssen, and Rinne.  Those opposed: none.  Motion 

passed, 5-0. 

        Rick Kentfield 

        Board Secretary, Dist. #69 

 


